The Killingly Board of Assessment Appeals met on February 23, 2021 for a training workshop.  The workshop opened at 6:30 pm with the following members in attendance:  Russell Lavigne and Kevin Gaudreau.  Others present: Mary Calorio, Town Manager, Kathleen Thornton, Assessor, Michael Collins and Richard Roberts, Town Attorneys.

Attorney Collins presented an overview of the duties of the Board, including the timeline for appeals, conducting the hearings and explanation of executive session.  After his presentation, the workshop was opened to questions from Board members.
Workshop ended at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,


Kathleen Thornton, CCMA II
Assessor


